
We are Champions for Christ!

December 7, 2023

Dear Charger Family,

We have had such a busy week! Central Catholic Glee Club came and presented the Sounds of
Christmas on Tuesday, Wednesday was St. Nicholas Day and the candy grams were delivered,
and TOMORROW is Mass for the Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception at 9:00 a.m. in
church AND Santa Shopping day presented by Parent's Association. Information and
envelopes were sent home on Tuesday about tomorrow’s shopping event.

We have 8 1/2 days left until Christmas break and the end of the quarter. So hard to believe
that we will be half way through the school year in just a few days! Please make sure you are
checking student grades and communicating with teachers.

Class Christmas celebrations will be on December 20, our last day before break, and we will
dismiss for the day at 11:30 a.m. There is no After School Care on the last day of school so the
teachers and staff can enjoy their Christmas luncheon. Please make sure transportation
arrangements are made for your children to be picked up at 11:30.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:
● December 12- Pick up of Fundraiser items beginning at 3:00 p.m.
● December 12- 6th Grade CampMeeting over Zoom at 6:00 p.m.
● December 18-20- Christmas Spirit Week- Monday-Pajama/Slipper Day, Tuesday-

Ugly Christmas sweater/sweatshirt Day with jeans or sweats, Wednesday- Christmas
color Santa Hat day. Wear as much red, green and wear a Santa hat or reindeer antlers!

● December 19- Christmas Program in the Church at 7:00 p.m. Students must arrive at
church by 6:45 p.m.

● December 20- Last Day- Dismissal at 11:30 a.m.-No Lunch-No After School Care
● December 21-January 2- No School-Christmas Break
● January 3- School resumes!
● January 5- 2nd Quarter Honors Assembly

Have a wonderful weekend!

Blessings,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Prepare the way of the Lord, make straight his paths:
All flesh shall see the salvation of God. Luke 3:4, 6


